
Senator Loretta Weinberg

545 Cedar Lane

Teaneck, N.J.  07666

Dear Senator Weinberg,

As a person with Chronic Fatigue Syndrome, I would like to take this opportunity to voice

my support and to thank you for being a sponsor of SR-20: the Resolution endorsing the

establishment of the NeuroEndocrineImmune Center (NEI Center) of NJ.

The NEI Center will be a singular and unique resource not only for patients with chronic

illness in our State of New Jersey, but for patients suffering with chronic illness in other parts

of the United States and foreign countries as well.

The uniqueness of the Center lies in its two, basic and unique underlying philosophies.  The

first is that chronic illnesses caused by and exhibiting common symptoms of neurological,

endocrine, or immune dysfunctions share mechanisms of illness in common.  The human

body responds to foreign body invasions and other adverse conditions in a finite number of

ways.  An underlying principle of the NEI Center is that the advances in understanding of

any of the underlying causes and mechanisms of these illnesses will be applicable to the

others.  The second underlying philosophy of the NEI Center is that by having basic and

clinical research, patient care, physician and patient education, and patient support services

under one roof will create the first world-class facility in which patients will receive the best

evidence-based medical, healing and supportive care in an efficient and cost-effective

environment.

The NEI Center will provide a one-place resource to meet the needs of chronically ill

patients such as myself.  The difficulties that I encounter attempting to travel to several

locations in order to receive healthcare will be obviated.

The NEI Center will be of benefit to the State of New Jersey.  The placement of the NEI

Center in NJ will provide income to the State and its residents.  Not only will the NEI Center

employ and attract world-class physicians and related healthcare professionals, but it will

attract patients to the area who will be in need of accommodations and ancillary services in

the area surrounding the Center.

Most persons with Chronic Fatigue Syndrome are currently being undertreated for their

illness.  We look forward to the day when the NEI Center opens its doors so that we may

avail ourselves of its services.

Please do all within your power to pass this very important resolution and get the doors of

the NEI Center open.

Thank-you!
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